
To the webversion

Hello dear CityLAB Community,
...et voilà! Here we are again, back with a new design ... and we instantly feel
quite elated! Content-wise everything is as it was, of course: once a month you
will receive our news from the LAB in our usual charming and humorous style.
This time around we set off with our Kiezlabor to take a look at the next
location – and you’re more than welcome to join us. Then there are some more
insights into our team and some interesting findings on the topic of the
gender data gap! We wish you an enjoyable read and we hope you like our
new look!

You know exactly what you want? Go directly to

Spotlight 1: Kiezlabor

Spotlight 2: Team insights

Spotlight 3: Gender Data Gap

Spotlight 1

Kiezlabor

Kiezlabor: Graefekiez, here we come!
After a successful start at Tempelhofer Feld, we now look forward to getting
involved at our second location along with you! From September 4 to 18,
2023 the CityLAB Berlin Kiezlabor will be in Graefekiez, at the corner of
Dieffenbachstrasse and Grimmstrasse! At the weekends in particular we’re
planning a colorful and varied program on the theme of “Space in the City”.
We invite you to exchange ideas about new mobility concepts and fair sidewalk
use for young and old. One particular highlight: an artistically talented robot that
draws with chalk. You definitely don’t want to miss out on that? In that case we
look forward to seeing you there in September!

To Kiezlabor

Spotlight 2

Team

The minds behind CityLAB
It’s time once again to peer into the minds of our team members! This time we
quizzed our space manager Lea Sauer, who talks about her time as a harvest
worker and how she can make almost anything happen at our base station at
Platz der Luftbrücke – except perhaps book a private trip to Bangkok.
 

In Lea’s mind

Spotlight 3

Open Data

Is there a gender gap in Berlin’s open data?
Our colleague Ester Scheck of the Open Data Information Service (ODIS) has
been looking into how women and women-specific data are
underrepresented in datasets. This has concrete implications for a variety of
life situations. So in her metadata analysis, Ester addresses the question: what
is the gender data gap and why is gender-specific data important? In this
interview, she explains the key findings from her research and how gender-
specific data can benefit all genders.

To the blog

Events

11.09. – 22.09.
Summer School

Prototyping for a healthy city
Kiezlabor / Berlin Open Lab / CityLAB 

Attention students: we want to get together with you to prototype a healthy
city! Interdisciplinary and application-oriented, this year everything revolves
around the city of the future – a healthy place to live! We’re going to be working
in small groups on specific challenges and introducing students to aspects of
hardware prototyping. You’ll find all the information on our website.

Sign up

27.09. freemove Symposium

Privacy and Mobility 2023
from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

The BMBF-funded Technologiestiftung
project freemove is concerned with making
movement data available for the sustainable
urban transformation of cities in a way that
complies with data privacy regulations. Now the
project is hosting a one-day symposium where the
aim is to share and discuss findings from three
years of practical work. Afterwards there’ll be an
opportunity to engage in discussion on the rooftop
terrace of the Technologiestiftung – so best sign up
now!

Sign up

Looking ahead

Sure, the end of our newsletter always makes you a little
wistful: after all, it means another month-long wait for the next
one! To make the time pass more quickly, we recommend
dropping by at Kiezlabor in Graefekiez. We look forward to
seeing you there!

Contact
CityLAB Berlin | Platz der Luftbrücke 4, 12101 Berlin
Phone +49 30 95 99 96 410
info@citylab-berlin.org | www.citylab-berlin.org
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Do you have suggestions for the newsletter?
Then feel free to write to us. By the way: If our newsletter is not displayed correctly, you may be using an
outdated Outlook version. Newsletter and IT experts recommend: Always take the updates with you!
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